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          Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to support this very worthwhile cause by holding a mufti day on  

Friday 14th December.  Save the Children is an amazing charity that raises 

huge amounts of money for children all over the world every year. 

Please wear your brightest, funniest, craziest Christmas jumpers and make the world 

better with a sweater. 

Children are welcome to donate to this charity and there will be collection pots at the 

school gates and in the school foyer on this day. 

Regards  
 
Nikki Pollitt 
Deputy Head 

 

 

 

 


